
APPOINTMENTS (2) TO THE 

EAST RIDGE LIBRARY BOARD 

December 12, 2024 

  
The City of East Ridge is currently accepting applications for two (2) positions on the East Ridge 

Library Board to be appointed at the City Council meeting on December 12, 2024.  Both terms are 

from December 31, 2024 – December 30, 2027.  Applications are available on the City’s website 

at eastridgetn.gov or at City Hall.  Appointees to the Library Board must be residents of the City 

of East Ridge.  You may email completed application to Janet Middleton at 

jmiddleton@eastridgetn.gov, mail to East Ridge City Hall, Attn:  Janet Middleton, 1517 Tombras 

Avenue, East Ridge, TN 37412, or drop off in person at City Hall from 8 am – 4:30 pm.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jmiddleton@eastridgetn.gov

